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Original Message-----
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-06-17 2:15 PM
To: registrar
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-06

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Robert Nixon

-- Phone --

-- Company --
N/A

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Dear Panel Members,
By now you have heard and read the extreme dissatisfaction of Ontario residents over the continually
rising seemingly out of control Hydro rates.
Thus far there has  not been any logical reason put forth for the policies that caused this unreasonable
burden on Hydro One customers and it appears to be routed more in political ideology than in any real
need. I feel that instead of simply putting your hand out for more and more of taxpayers' money it
would be prudent to step back and examine your costs including wages with a fine tooth comb and
seriously assess ways  of reducing them without affecting customer service.  Private companies that do
not have the power of monopoly like yourselves are forced to reconcile expenses with income or go out
of business. This unchecked waste of taxpayers' money will probably be the undoing of your political
masters but that won't undo the suffering of Ontario residents due to the financial burden resulting
from a failed political ideology.
In conclusion I can only hope that you will step outside the privileged and protected bubble in which
you live and work and consider the  good of the people you purportedly serve .

-- Attachment --
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